
    

 

7th June 2016 

 

 

PALM HOUSE WORKSHOP 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Y1 have been given the opportunity to attend a craft workshop at Sefton Park Palm House 

on Tuesday 21st June.  The workshop will be ran by the art teachers from Holly Lodge 

School.  

 

The children will be creating ‘Bottle Bugs’ which will then be exhibited in the Palm House 

(further details of the exhibition will be sent out at a later date). 

 

This is an afternoon trip therefore lunchtime arrangements will be as usual. Children are 

required to wear their school uniform.  

 

The cost of the trip is subsidised by school but we are asking for a voluntary contribution 

of £3. 

 

Please sign the consent form below and return to school. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

J. Davies 

Headteacher 

 

I give my permission for my child to attend Sefton Park Palm House: 

I give my permission for my child to be photographed: 

 

 

Child’s name:……………………………………………………………………………………………… Class:…………………………………….. 

 

 

Signed:………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 


